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Pinellas County Highway Lighting repair 442752-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Highway lighting

repair
Phase Completed
Limits multiple

locations on
I-275 and SR 60

Project Start Late 2018
County Pinellas
Road I-275

SR 60
Construction
Cost

$96,675

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2019

Contractor Traffic Control
Devices, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Amon Webb
  727-575-8300
  Amon.webb@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
FINAL ACCEPTED: MAY 17, 2019

This project will make permanent repairs to light poles damaged
during Hurricane Irma.

Construction is anticipated to begin late 2018 and finish in the
summer of 2019.


